
 

 

 

Year 6 Class Photographs. 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Thursday 19th May the photographers will be coming into school to take class 

photos of the year 6 classes.  It is very important that you read and then return the 

slip below to your child’s class teacher. 

Due to GDPR regulations we must now have your signed consent for your child to 

appear in this class photo.  If we DO NOT receive a permission slip you child WILL 

NOT be included.   

 

Please return this completed slip to school NO LATER than Tuesday 10th 

May 2022. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs S. Lea 

Headteacher 

 

I give permission for my child  ________________________________________ 

class ________ to be included in the Year 6 2022 class photograph.  I 

understand that this photo will be available to purchase by other families.     

YES  / NO (please circle) 

 

Signed__________________________________________________parent/carer 

Date____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Church of England   

V.A. Primary Schoo 


